
Principal Message 10/14/22 

Stevenson Families, 

I hope everyone enjoyed Monday off of school and had the opportunity to do something fun as a family.  

Today Report Cards have been posted to Focus and sent home with your child.  As I was reviewing them 

prior to students receiving them, I noticed how many have earned Honor Roll, have many S and Os, and 

have all Os in the Life Skills section.  Our students sure make me proud, as I know you are of them also. 

We have some upcoming events on your school calendar.  They include the IDK Kitchen food truck at 
Penguin Walk on Tuesday, Conference Night from 4pm – 6pm on Thursday, and Picture Retakes on 
Friday.  We also have our Awareness Week coming up the week of October 24th.  See the attached 
document for special t-shirt colors and focus for the day.   As always, keep your school calendar handy 
for a quick monthly view of all Stevenson events. 
 
Monday we are beginning our collection for the Central Brevard Sharing Center and concluding the 
collection on the 28th.  Each classroom will have a collection box to place their items in.  The class with 
the most donated items will win a pizza and ice cream party in November.  There will be one winning 
class from grades K through 2 and one winning class from grades 3 though 6.  Don’t forget to log one 
volunteer hour for your shopping time.  The attached flyer lists details and the most needed items. 
 
For anyone still needing to purchase their science fair boards, please get those orders in before Sunday, 

October 16th.  The link to purchase is https://rlstevenson-volunteer-fundraising-group-2.square.site.  

Also, if you would like to join in the Fishing Tournament fun, you have until the end of October to 

register.   https://tinyurl.com/RLS-Fishing 

The annual Otis Spunkmeyer Cookie Dough Sale began yesterday, and every student should have 

brought home a brochure.  Please take the time to simply register your child at www.ShopFund.com. No 

obligation is required.  Simply registering puts our school into a running to win $2,500 if we have at least 

50% of the student body registered.  The fundraiser runs through Thursday, October 27th.  Thank you for 

your ongoing support!  It is appreciated tremendously! 

Don’t forget to go into your Family Dashboard and renew your application to attend Stevenson next 
year.  This is due by October 31st.  Once you complete the renewal, you will need to check your family 
dashboard frequently to ensure that you also “accept” your seat once it has been offered. 
 
If you need some volunteer hours, we are hosting an outdoor beautification day on Saturday, October 

22nd from 7:30am – 1:30pm.  Please either email Ms. Sharon at Baillargeon.Sharon@BrevardSchools.org 

or give her a call at 321-454-3550 extension 51830 if you are interested in helping out. 

That’s it for this week.  I hope you have a wonderful weekend!  See you Monday in the car loop. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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